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Subject: 

 

HB 2763 – Relating to school nursing services 

 

The bill makes changes to the National Board Certification Fund and the types of costs 

which may be reimbursed from the fund. The Teacher Standards and Practices Commission 

is directed to waive the renewal fee for licenses of educators who are certified by a 

national professional organization for teaching standards. 

 

Recommended Changes 

 

LFO recommends adoption of the -A6 amendment which strikes langue related to funding 

from the Network of Quality Teaching and Learning, and instead provides a General Fund 

appropriation in the amount of $1.7 million in the 2017-19 biennium. The Teacher 

Standards and Practices Commission may retain up to 10% of the moneys received in the 

fund for administrative expenses incurred related to teacher reimbursements. 

 

MOTION:  I move adoption of the -A6 amendment to HB 2763.  (VOTE) 

 

Final Subcommittee Action 

 

LFO recommends that HB 2763, as amended by the -A6 amendment, to be moved to the 

Ways and Means Full Committee. 

 

MOTION:  I move HB 2763, as amended, to the Full Committee with a do pass 

recommendation.  (VOTE) 

 

Carriers 

 

Full Committee: ____________________________________ 

 

House Floor: ____________________________________ 

 

Senate Floor: ____________________________________ 


